
 

Thursday 4th March – World Book Day 

As part of our celebrations, the staff at Archibald have recorded a variety of 

stories for you to enjoy. You can either listen to one before bedtime or at any 

point during the day. This collection of stories will be available for you to enjoy 

throughout the week; you will shortly receive a letter which will explain how 

they can be accessed. 

On Wednesday, the boys and girls in Early Years will be coming dressed in their 

PJs and onesies and will bring in a favourite book to share. We would like to 

invite our home learners to join in too. We would like you to send in photos of 

yourselves enjoying some reading time at home, dressed in your pjs; you may 

even wish to have hot chocolate too! Also, if you would like to record yourself 

reading a short story, we could then share them with the children in school.  

On Thursday 4th March we would like the children to take part in a ‘Share a 

Story’ Live Event. This event will run from 10.30 -11am and can be accessed via 

the link below: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/event/words-pictures-bring-reading-to-life/ 

 

 

 


